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Warren Road Elementary To Celebrate Class of 2025 During Senior Walk 

  
(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – Warren Road Elementary School will host a Senior Walk on 
Thursday, May 22, to honor members of the Class of 2025 who are graduating from Richmond 
County high schools. The event welcomes former Warren Road students back to their 
elementary school for a celebratory walk through the halls in full graduation regalia. Warren 
Road faculty and students will cheer on the graduates with banners and applause as they 
walk the halls one final time.    
 
WHO: Principal Sherry Phillips and Taylor Murray, Westside Comprehensive High School 
salutatorian and Warren Road alumna, will be available for interviews. 
 
WHEN: Thursday, May 22, 1:30 p.m.  
  
WHERE: Warren Road Elementary School, 311 Warren Rd., Augusta, GA 30907 
 
 

### 
 

*Media Note: Dr. Lutricia Parkman, Assistant Principal of Warren Road Elementary School, 
will be the on-site point of contact for the media during this event.   
 
 
 


